
June Elementary Principal Board Report 2025

6th Grade Business:
The sixth grade business was once again a huge success! Below are our 
PROFIT amounts. Our gross revenue was even higher... over $1,200 in just 
three days! Best year yet!
TOTAL PROFIT = $796.73 (Up about $150 form last year)
**The profit goes into ALWAYS FOR KIDS and is used for field trips.**

Celebration Days: 
All grades celebrated their accomplishments.  Some classes ventured down to 
the parks in town and some celebrated here at school.  Grade levels 
celebrated with awards and snacks! As a school we celebrated the end of 
school with a silent disco, cotton candy, and kickball!

6th Grade Graduation: 

We graduated 52 sixth-grade students.  Graduates are excited and prepared 
for Middle School.

Move-up Day:
6th Grade students “moved up”. They joined 7th graders and were able to 
ask questions and get answers to their burning questions.  These 
discussions were led by the middle school staff!
Kindergarten-5th grade were able to meet teachers in the grades that they 
will be in next year.  Students had the opportunity to meet teachers and 
other students that may be in their classes next year! 

Third Annual Talent Show:
This event was held the last week of school and was a huge success! Arlo 
definitely has talent. Piano, vocal, dance, shadow puppets, and so much 
more! Great work to all who participated.

                    



Track and Field Day:
Track and Field Day was a fantastic day. Students in grades K-2 participated 
in fun field day events such as sack races, an obstacle course, and 
wheelbarrow races. Students in grade 3-6 participated in a more traditional 
track meet! Fun was had by all! Way to work Eagles! We also honored our two 
retirees, Ms. Barth and Mrs. French, along with 20 years of service as a 
classroom teacher and substitute from Mrs. Kaup who is leaving at the end of 
the year for an exciting new adventure.

End Of the Year Luncheon:
The lunchroom hosted a cook out featuring two special grill masters! 
Students K-12 ate outside and then enjoyed games and recess time outside 
together!


